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Moss, Julia

From: Ryan Yates <rynyates@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 9:32 AM
To: Moss, Julia
Cc: Keiser, Marguax; Brown, Kristen; Brooks, Yvette; Clarke, Joe; Pedersen, Alexander
Subject: [PDF] Letter of Concern Regarding Capitola Bar and Grill
Attachments: Personal Statement to City of Capitola.pdf

Dear Honorable City Council Members and Madam Mayor,  
 
 
I am writing to express my deep concern about the appeal made by Capitola Bar and Grill to have live music at 
their establishment. As a concerned citizen and resident of this community, I strongly support the City of 
Capitola's denial of the appeal.  
 
 
I have attached a letter outlining my concerns, which I believe are shared by many other residents in the 
community and the building. The letter summarizes the reasons why live music at Capitola Bar and Grill is not 
only disruptive to the peace and tranquility of the community but also potentially hazardous to the physical 
and psychological well-being of residents.  
 
 
Furthermore, I believe that the behavior of the owner towards residents who have voiced their concerns is 
unacceptable and a clear violation of the city's regulations on entertainment permits. The owner's 
intimidation tactics and disregard for the peace and quiet of non-patrons are concerning and should not be 
tolerated in our community.  
I hope that you will consider my concerns and take action to ensure that all businesses in the area comply with 
the city's laws and regulations. Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to support this cause.  
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ryan Yates  

831.247.7604 
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